ABBEVILE COUNTY COUNCIL
REGULAR MEETING
AUGUST 26, 2002

PRESENT: Chairman Walker, Councilmen Calhoun, Brown, Forrester, Norris, Thomas,
Interim Director Klugh, Attorney Pruitt, Clerk to Council Carol Chrisley

ABSENT: V. C. Gunnells

Chairman Walker called th
public hearing was as fol :

First item on the age
Minutes. Councilman

was seconded by Councilman Calﬁaun and p
I1. Presentations:

III. Committee Reports:

Councilman Brown, Chair of the Personnel & Administration Committee said there were

two items on their agenda one being annual and sick leave for library personnel. He
stated that the committee recommended that library personnel continue earning sick and
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annual leave at their current rate until the county personnel policy is revised It was the
consensus of council to follow the recommendation of the committee. The next item was
leave accumulation for personnel working 12 and 24-hour shifts. At 911 Dispatch and
EMS, Councilman Brown asked that this be tabled and kept in committee until the next
meeting since there was nothing to offer at this time.

Councilman Thomas of the Public Works Committee said the committee had a
recommendation for landfill equipment and asked Buddy Agan to give a brief overview
before the commuttee made its reco

two companies for the Iandﬁl

Klugh that was in Council's p ¢ noted tha get process they
appropriated $7,500, under capital projects, as the initial payment for the lease purchase
of a vehicle for the director. This can be added to the agreement for 5 cars for the
Sheriff's Dept. The cost will be $21,260 and will be purchased under the state contract.
Councilman Norris made a motion to approve the lease purchase of the vehicle that was
seconded by Councilman Brown and passed unanimously.

C. Malcolm C. Moore requested that the county maintain the dirt road to his property.
This road also serves for other individuals assistance in repair and maintenance of a Right
of Way dirt road leading to his property, which includes ownership of 4 individual
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property zones. After a brief discussion, Chairman Walker felt this was an issue that he
would like to assign to the Public Works Committee for review and a recommendation.

D. Kenneth Norkett and property owners, living on Setters Lane, to request that this road
be accepted into the County System for maintenance. Mr. Norkett addressed council by
saying, at one time, this was a private driveway and now there are five different families
that are serviced by this road and they would like to have the county take it over for
maintenance. Chairman Walker said this was a similar situation as noted above and
asked the Public Works Commutitee to look into this matter.

announced that on Wednesday, Sept 4th at IOAM in the basement of the courthouse
there would be a farewell to Mr. Gene Klugh our Interim Director for many months and
welcome Mr. Doug Burns as Abbeville's current director. Light refreshments will be
served.

V1. Executive Session:

A. Discuss matching funds for Tobacco Grant.
B. Discuss a personnel matter.
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Councilman Calhoun made a motion to go into executive session to discuss the above
items that was seconded by Councilman Brown and passed unanimously. No action was
taken in executive session. Meeting adjourned
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